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C1

I4B should use the findings from the fraud 

risk workshop to perform a fraud risk 

assessment. This should capture the key 

fraud risks and include an assessment of 

mitigating controls so that residual risks are 

understood. Given that I4B’s business 

activities are likely to expand in the future 

as per their business plan, the fraud risk 

assessment should be refreshed at least bi-

annually.

The company will undertake an anti-fraud risk workshop. This will 

be done following the anti-fraud measures audit planned for First 

Wave Housing (as agreed at the First Wave board meeting on 21 

March 2018) in order that work can be aligned on fraud risk across 

both companies.

Sadie Sep-18

C2

I4B should also ensure that they have  in 

place a set of fraud and ethics policies to set 

the tone at the top, such as a counter fraud 

policy, a fraud response plan, code of 

conduct for board members, and a 

whistleblowing policy. Either the Council’s 

policies could be adopted, or I4B could 

develop their own.

i4B will review Brent Council’s fraud and ethic policies with the aim 

of adopting these for i4B and will add an additional clause to the 

SLA agreement when it is next updated to strengthen the 

company’s overview of fraud risks.

Sadie Sep-18


